
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 1 By Councillor Main for answer by the 

Convener of the Education, Children 
and Families Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 26 January 2017  

   

Question  Would the Convener please provide for each year since 

2012, the number of primary and secondary school pupils 

and that number as a percentage of total school roll who 

have additional support needs that is classed as language 

support for whose first language is not English, for each 

school together with the numbers of hours per week of 

additional support staff provided to each school for these 

children and young people. 

Answer   
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